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Workers from Tulane’s department of facilities services hang signage on the facade
of Gibson Hall on Monday (Aug 22) to welcome students to the fall semester.
Completed in 1894, Gibson Hall was the first building constructed on the uptown
campus. It houses several departments including the Office of Undergraduate
Admission, the School of Continuing Studies, and the President’s Office.
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